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NON PROFIT DEVELOPMENT CENTER OF SOUTHERN NEW JERSEY (NPDCSNJ) 

NPO OF THE WEEK!

We at the Nonprofit Development Center of Southern New Jersey are so proud to feature our NPO “Best 
Collabora?ve Effort of the Year” – Roots to Preven?on – allowing Camden urban gardens to supply Virtua 
Health pa?ents with locally grown produce. 

Established as a true grass roots collabora?ve effort, Roots to Preven?on brings homegrown produce 
from the gardens of Camden communi?es to the pa?ents in Virtua’s Fruit and Vegetable Prescrip?on 
Program (FVRx).  This extremely thoughSul partnership allows the Virtua health system to supplement 
their pa?ents’ supply of fruits and vegetables from neighborhood gardens which promotes economic 
development in Camden City and revitalizes vacant lots.  

This collabora?ve effort is led by Parkside Business and Community in Partnership (PBCIP) and the BUILD 
Health Challenge.  PBCIP believes that by inves?ng in community gardeners throughout Camden City, it 
can revitalize the local food economy while also uni?ng the local and healthcare communi?es. 

Please join us in congratula?ng PBCIP and all those who par?cipate in Roots to Preven?on on their 
collabora?ve efforts in South Jersey communi?es!


